Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 3:14 PM

To: 'Janet.Naito@dtsc.ca.gov'

Subject: FW: ACDEH Correspondence RO3185 (Marchant/Whitney; DTSC Envirostor 60001628)
Attachments: DIR_L_2018-04-10.pdf

Janet,

I am forwarding a copy of this directive letter due to the notice that Elena Joy Pelen has separated from the
DTSC. Thisis a pending closure for a former small petroleum UST that was within the area of investigation for
the Marchant/Whitney case (DTSC Envirostor 60001628), and was discovered due to work associated with
that site. Because it was within the area, ACDEH has kept DTSC appraised to the status of the case. Likely
this is only a formality.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 11:40 AM

To: nhumphrey@ci.emeryville.ca.us

Cc: ejames@ekiconsult.com; jsu@ekiconsult.com; elenajoy.pelen@dtsc.ca.gov; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
<Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
<Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO3185

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003185
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH



